
GURRIE MIDDLE SCHOOL STUDENT BULLETIN 
Wednesday, December 12, 2018 

 
HOT LUNCH: BBQ chicken  
 Charbroiled Chicken  
 Salad Bar  
 Milk  
  
BIRTHDAYS:  
  

1. Save Box Tops to help Gurrie! For every Box Top you turn in, Gurrie Middle School 
receives 10¢ back. Cut out Box Tops and save them in a ziploc bag, make sure they 
haven't expired, then drop your Box Tops into the collection bin at the Gurrie main 
entrance. Be sure to drop them off before winter break starts for a chance to win a 
gift card! 

 
2. If you are a student ambassador remember that you will have a meeting during 

lunch time in the conference room in the library today.    
 

3. Today is the last day of Phase one incentive, if you were Safe, Respectful and Ready 
and did not receive a referral you will be receiving ten worth of tiger stripes during 
MP from your advisor.   

 

4. The basketball teams traveled to Westchester Jr. High. The 7th grade team won with 
great team defense and great scoring from Sean the Wolverine Cherry, Jack the 
Atomic McClane and great offense and defense of boards from Sean High Tower 
Jenkins and Xavier The Moose Leverrete.  
 
The 8th grade also won their game with great team defense and great scoring from 
Patric the Razzle Dazzle Engels, Jake The Mongoose Warkentein and by Nick Donka 
Donut Polonowski.   
 
 
 

 

 

 


